
Wear your face mask
when in public areas

Use our hand sanitizer
dispensers regularly

Maintain
social distance

Adhere to
regulations

Always remember to:

A SAFE
F1 PADDOCK CLUB™

JOURNEY
F1 PADDOCK CLUB™ HEALTH AND SAFETY PROGRAM
The safety and wellbeing of our Paddock Club guests and team has always been our top priority,
so your guest journey might look and feel slightly different this time around, as we enhance our
hygiene and safety measures. 

Rest assured, you’ll always receive a warm welcome and world-class service at Paddock Club and leave
with amazing memories. 

WHAT WE’RE DOING 
TO KEEP YOU SAFE
BEFORE YOU ARRIVE:
• We’ve increased the number of parking passes available and Paddock Club shuttle capacity, 
 so more guests can avoid public transport

• We will proceed to mandatory FDA approved Anti Gen Rapid testing at or near to the circuit before
 your arrival at the Paddock Club. Tests will need to be performed every 48H.

WHEN YOU ARRIVE:
• We’ll carry out a temperature check 

• We’ll ask you to check-in daily via a text message-based solution to gain entry to the Paddock Club

IN PADDOCK CLUB: 

• All our colleagues have had extra health and safety training 

• All the staff are tested before entering the Paddock Club

• We’re carrying out enhanced cleaning with continuous disinfection of all areas

• We’ll provide you with a personal pocket size hand sanitizer

• Face masks will be provided to you upon arrival at the Paddock Club main entrance. You will be asked
 to wear your mask in all public areas, on shuttles and during activities  

• We’re allowing more space per person to allow for social distancing

• The experiences will be held with small groups


